November 24, 1961

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler 1755 So. Vallejo St. Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

This is to varify your letter concerning your reception of KCMO's frequency test on 1550 kcs.

KCMO moved from 1220 kcs. to 1550 kcs. on Nov. 1st with the intention of increasing it's power to 5,000 watts. At present we are operating on 500 watts, but at the end of tests will throw the switch to 5,000 watts.

Thank you for your interest. If we can be of further assistance, please advise.

Sincerely,

RADIO STATION KGMO

Fred Moore

Chief Engineer

FM/mw